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The South Bend Education Foundation
thanks you for your support of public
education and the South Bend Community
School Corporation. It is only through the
support of donors and friends like you that
we are able to work together to ensure that
every child has access to the resources
they need to be successful in school. We
encourage you to forward this newsletter
on to others who share your passion for
helping the children of our
community. Together, we can make sure
that every child receives the resources they
need to learn.

Back to School Support for Teachers and Students

With Back-to-School time upon us, the Foundation is

busy providing needed supplies to our teachers to

make sure that every student has the basic classroom

materials needed to learn. Through the support of the

AEP Foundation, Comcast, Everwise Credit Union,

Schurz Communications Foundation, South Bend

International Airport, South Bend Regional Chamber

and the Northern Indiana Missionary Baptist District

Association, we have provided over $9,300 in basic

classroom supplies to SBCSC teachers and fulfilled 41

Teacher Wish Lists. Collectively, these efforts have

impacted 10,155 students.

The need is still great and you can help. If you wish to
donate to the Teacher Store and Teacher Wish Lists
Program, click on the link below, make a monetary
contribution and note that it is for the "Teacher
Store/Teacher Wish List" or you can provide in-kind
donations of school supplies by contacting our office
at 574-393-6114.

mailto:?subject=SBEF Fall E-Newsletter&body=https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1140256272257/eea32fc2-5fea-4d94-8668-86e523750926
https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1140256272257/eea32fc2-5fea-4d94-8668-86e523750926
https://www.linkedin.com/sharing/share-offsite/?url=https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1140256272257/eea32fc2-5fea-4d94-8668-86e523750926


Donate 

Give the Gift of Learning
Remember the students and teachers of SBCSC as
you plan your year-end giving. The South Bend
Education Foundation is launching a fourth quarter
fundraising campaign to help ensure that all needs are
met as we head into the next part of the school
year. In addition to the Teacher Store, Wish Lists and
Teacher Grants, we fund programs and projects
throughout all areas of the School Corporation,
including Fine Arts, STEM, the Wilson Reading
Program, Career and Technical Education and more.  

Through a lead gift from
a generous donor, the
Foundation is raising
funds to update the
sound system at the
John Adams High
School Gymnasium. 

Learn More Here

Save the Date!
The 2024 Great
Friends of Schools
Breakfast will be on
Thursday, May 2,
2024, at Palais
Royale.

The Foundation helped
support the 2023 Back to
School Bash on August
12. Over 5,000 students
and families attended this
celebration. 

See More Successes from the 2022-2023 School
Year
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